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NEWSLETTER  Friday 10th November 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Hopefully you received information about 
how to give consent for your child to have 
the flu immunisation. Please remember to 
use the online e-consent form to give your 
consent.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey, 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Your Diary… 
 
6.11.23  School Opens 
9.11.23  School Photographs 
23.11.23 Flu Vaccinations 
w/c 27.11.23 Year 3 Swimming (+ some Y4 & 

Y5) 
12.12.23 Infant Christmas Concert 2pm 
13.12.23 Infant Christmas Concert 6pm 
21.12.23 Christmas Parties 
21.12.23 School Closes End Autumn Term 
22.12.23 School Closed – Training Day 
8.1.24  School Opens  
9.2.24  End of half term 
19.2.24  School Opens 
22.3.24 School Closes End of Spring Term 
8.4.24 School Opens 
6.5.24 Bank Holiday 
24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer 

Term  
More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 96% 
Acorn Class had the highest attendance 
of 99%  

Remembrance at Leconfield 
 
On Monday Oak Class was honoured to attend the cross 
laying ceremony at St Catherine’s Church in Leconfield. 
Members from the RAF, Army and Navy were there too. We 
listened to accounts of Leconfield’s contribution to WWII 
and then our children and the armed forces personnel laid 
crosses. 

 
 

On Tuesday we welcomed members of the armed forces 
from DST Leconfield into our classes. Our children asked 
some very insightful questions and they talked to us about 
what Remembrance means to them and shared insights into 
their jobs.  

 
You may remember we asked children to colour poppies for 
a display at DST Leconfield. These poppies have been put up 
on the fence and gates outside DST Leconfield and are truly 
beautiful. Thank you to everyone who contributed. 

 
 

Today we held a special Remembrance assembly. Veterans 
from the Royal British Legion and the Standard bearer were 
kind enough to attend and take part in question and answer 

sessions and our assembly. The lowering of the Standard 
at the sound of the Last Post was extremely moving. 
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